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Redistribution Committee for NSW 
Via AEC website

10 November 2023

To the Committee

RE NSW FEDERAL REDISTRIBUTION - FEDERAL ELECTORATE OF NORTH SYDNEY

I am a resident in Chatswood, almost on North Sydney’s Federal Electorate northern boundary with the Federal Electorate of
Bradfield.

Recognising the need to increase the numbers of our various electorates to support our growing population, I support the
recommendation of our Federal Member Kylea Tink MP: that the current boundary of North Sydney be retained, and expanded to
the north and east in order to cope with the population projections of 9,000 for the 2005 Federal Election, and 17,000 for the 2028
Federal election.

Kylea Tink MP has submitted a comprehensive submission to the Redistributions Committee. I have read this Submission in its
entirety and support it completely, as a thorough and logical overview and way forward to meet the AEC’s projections.

Yours faithfully

Leigh Etherden
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